



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Racine Recall Committee to Submit Signatures to Force Recall 
Election of Robin Vos 

Union Grove, WI - May 27, 2024 -The Racine Recall Committee is 
pleased to announce that we will submit petition signatures for the recall 
of Robin Vos to the Wisconsin Election Commission between 2:30-3:00 
pm in Madison on Tuesday May 28th at the WEC office.


The Racine Recall Committee will turn over more than 8,000 signatures 
that were collected primarily door-to-door in Wisconsin Assembly District 
63, which, according to the Wisconsin Assembly website, is represented 
by Robin Vos. According to the Wisconsin Constitution, the people of the 
district have the right to recall their incumbent and hold him accountable. 
That’s what the people of the 63rd have done with their signatures.


A Racine Recall representative stated, “Even though Vos may have broken 
election laws by claiming another entity paid for his mailers and may have 
abused the US Postal Service by using another entity’s non-profit status to 
spread lies and dangerous rhetoric, the residents of Racine County saw 
through the communist Chinese-style propaganda and declared that their 
voices will not be silenced.”


Former Wisconsin Supreme Court Justice Michael Gableman will speak on 
behalf of the Racine Recall Committee. He will be joined by many of the 
people who circulated the petitions.
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